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DDOT Traffic Advisory: Right Lane Closure on DC-295 Southbound between 
Nannie H. Burroughs Ave. & Eastern Ave., July 28 - August 4, 2021 

(Washington, D.C.) —The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) continues to demolish the Lane Place 

pedestrian bridge abutments and will close the right lane of southbound DC-295 between Nannie Helen 

Burroughs Ave., NE and Eastern Ave., NE.  

 

The roadwork will begin Wednesday, July 28, 2021 and continue through Wednesday, August 4, 2021, excluding 

the weekend, from 10AM-5PM. 

 

###  

 

For more information about DDOT’s ongoing efforts to improve the 295 corridor,  
visit http://www.improving295dc.com. 

 
The mission of the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is to enhance the quality of life for 
District residents and visitors by ensuring that people, goods, and information move efficiently and 

safely with minimal adverse impact on residents and the environment. 
 

Follow us on Twitter for transportation-related updates and more; like us on Facebook and 

visit the website at www.ddot.dc.gov. Visit goDCgo.com for more information on 

transportation options in the District. 
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